
 

 

 

 

 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

Local Authority SEND Assessment and Review Team  
Management of the Statutory Education Health and Care Plan Process 
 

Following recent and daily updates from the Government in respect of coronavirus, we 

must bring to your attention that with the recent closure of schools and colleges and 

government advice to reduce, where possible, the level of contact staff have with each 

other and with the public there are likely to be delays in the delivery of the statutory 

EHC timelines and duties that Hull City Council usually adhere to. 

We understand that the government are reviewing legislation and that amendments to 

the Children and Families Act may be approved.  However until such time that this is 

announced the SEND team will endeavour to progress the statutory Education Health 

and Care Plan work as best they can and will try and limit delays to a minimum, 

wherever possible.   

Please be assured we will keep you updated and informed at all times and we thank 

you for your support and understanding in these uncertain and challenging 

circumstances 

  

 

  


